Establishing the Enterprise Europe Network: Knowledge Sharing in the Regional Consortium of South East England


SUMMARY
This thesis explores the issues attached to knowledge sharing in establishing the European business support network, Enterprise Europe, applying the case of the regional consortium, South East England.  The Enterprise Europe Network, initiated in 2008, has been established by the European Commission in order to strengthen the competitiveness and innovation of regions, by establishing a “no wrong door” approach for businesses, bringing together business support organisations with different specialisations. In connection to this, the Commission has merged its previous networks, the European Information Centres and the Innovation Relay Centres, and brought them together in regional consortia. The Commission has provided only a few guidelines for the individual regional consortia to integrate their services, thereby taking into consideration regional differences across Europe.
The South East England Consortium consists of three parties, two former European Information Centres and one former Innovation Relay Centre. A number of factors are found to be influential on knowledge sharing in the consortium in connection to establishing a “no wrong door” approach, and integrating services in the consortium. Thus, one problem is connected to the fact that the consortium has not yet obtained a bank guarantee, which as a consequence means that they have not received payment from the Commission. The cofounder of the consortium, the regional development agency, SEEDA seeks to obtain a bank guarantee, but the UK government, which provides funding to SEEDA, will not approve the guarantee.  The fact that the consortium has not been paid by the Commission, in turn means that the three divisions cannot fully start to implement a shared marketing effort, because they do not have the recourses necessary. The problem of initiating marketing efforts is further complicated by the lack of guidelines from the side of the Commission on marketing and branding, as well as the general lack of communication from the Commission. Finally, in the consortium, there is disagreement between the partners on the implementation of a shared Costumer Relations Management system in order to implement the “no wrong door” approach. Thus, one of the three partners has opted out on the system, which has been implemented by the other parties.
The Commission expects the EEN consortia to implement the “no wrong door” approach according to individual formula developed by the respective consortia, thereby taking into consideration regional differences. In the South East England consortium, two parties, the former European Information Centres, believe that a shared Costumer Relations Management system should be applied, whereas the latter partner, the former Innovation Relay Centre, believes that the partners should only refer clients to each other when it is found relevant. The internal disagreements show to negatively influence the South East England consortium’s ability to reach the overall aim of the Enterprise Europe Network, to implement the “no wrong door” approach. 

Knowledge sharing in the South East England consortium is thereby influenced by both issues internally in the consortium and by issues related to the European Commission, the regional development agency, SEEDA, and the UK government.
